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To: Cheryl Bradley
Subject: FW: Re: Waste Watch for fee increase.
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From:  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 2:21 PM
To: Appeal Inquiries <AppealInquiries@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: FW: Re: Waste Watch for fee increase.
 
Sorry, wrong email address first time.
 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 12:33 PM
To: 'appeaiinquiries@irac.pe.ca' <appeaiinquiries@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Re: Waste Watch for fee increase.
 
Hi, I am against the 12 % increase IRAC is requesting. In the past four years there has been an
increase in population in PEI of 25 Thousand people which means a substantial increase in revenue
for Waste Watch. An increase may be necessary but not 12%. On another matter the sub division I
live in located in Rustico is zoned seasonal. Because of this we have to pay for snow removal, gravel
road repair etc which comes to over $1000.00 a year for each person as the Dept. of highways does
not pay for any of this. There is normally a reduced rate by Waste Watch for seasonal sub divisions
but we pay full rates. Yes, there are 3 year round homes in here but that does not change the
$1000.00 we each pay. Would you also look into this? Thanks
John Brewer
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